TVA Comments on the IIPTF Final Report
TVA participated on the Inadvertent Interchange Payback Task Force (IIPTF) and fully supports the task force’s recommendation to continue using the NAESB Version 0 Inadvertent Interchange Payback Standard as the appropriate solution for settling inadvertent interchange.
TVA also believes that the Western Electricity Coordination Council (WECC) Automatic Time Error Control methodology (WATEC) has potential as an alternative means for calculating and settling inadvertent interchange.  However, TVA suggests that this be pursued through the North American Reliability Council (NERC) due to its reliability parameters and its interrelationship with the Area Control Error (ACE) Equation.
